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Description 
This issue is a result of an internal systems calculation table that was providing an incorrect baseline for a subset of 
vehicles.   Air Volume calculation for system air is 8 % below the "12 Times the combined volume of all service 
brake chambers".  
 
This is a noncompliance with FMVSS 121.  
 
The remedy is still under developement. 
 

Model and Model Years Affected 
 Certain 2023 Mack Granite model vehicles built January 11, 2022 through February 2, 2022.   

 
Vehicle Quantities 

 14 all US 

Dealer Responsibilities 
 The National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act and Canadian Motor Vehicle Safety Act require 

dealers to ensure that all new and used vehicles are free of safety defects and comply with all relevant 
safety standards at the time of delivery to the consumer.   
 

 Dealers should make their personnel aware of the safety recall. In the event that a dealer has a vehicle 
included in the safety recall in their inventory to be sold, the condition must be corrected before 
releasing it to a customer. 
 

 

Notification Release Schedule 
 Vehicle list will be posted on the Trucks Dealer Portal on May 6, 2022 
 Owner notification letters will be released on or before July 1, 2022  

Contact 
If you have questions or concerns about this recall, contact the Regulatory Affairs Department at 
vtna.regulatoryaffairs@volvo.com.  

Subject: Safety Recall SC0435, Mack Granite Insuffient Air Volume 

Recall Number: SRA-M435 

Date: May 6, 2022 

Applicable Markets: ☒U.S. ☐Canada  ☐ Export  


